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To Senator Tipping, Representative Roeder, and the Committee on Labor,
Please oppose LD 539, An Act to Repeal the Paid Family and Medical Leave Benefits
Program. The bill would undo a program that benefits Maine workers at minimal cost 
to them. Maine workers and their elected representatives worked tirelessly to pass this
effective and vital legislation. LD 539 is detrimental to our state, please vote ought 
not to pass on LD 539. Thank you. 


